
Vol 17 Issue 4

April 27, 2021

Next Meeting:
Tuesday

May 25

Community
Learning
Center

Kendallville
7:00 pm
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A note to new members:
If you would like to see your name

in this space, please give your
birthday to Cathy Holman,

no need to give your birth year!

April 27 - NNT Meeting-Community
Learning Center 7:00 pm

May 25 - NNT Meeting-Community
Learning Center 7:00 pm

THIS MONTH’S MEETING –
COMMUNITY LEARNING CENTER

401 EAST DIAMOND ST
KENDALLVILLE

TUESDAY, APRIL 27 7:00 PM

INFO FROM THE PRESIDENT: We will continue to wear masks for the meetings
since we are a medium-sized gathering of people. No RSVP required. The room will be
set up for 35-40 members.
                                Cheryl Coons

Show and Tell photos are on the Noble Nimble Thimbles website.
 If you are unable to attend the meeting, you can still see the wonderful

creations.
Many thanks to Susie Hague for taking the pictures and adding the

commentary!

19-Julie Kessler

24-Deb Sexton



Noble Nimble Thimbles, PO Box 177, Albion, IN• 46701
www.noblenimblethimbles.com

Noblenimblethimbles on Facebook

President - Cheryl Coons clqcoons67@gmail.com
Vice President -

Secretary - Althea Clugston althea.2010@live.com
Treasurer - Marilyn Peters marpeters0624@gmail.com
Newsletter - Cathy Holman cdholman@frontier.com

Historian - Althea Clugston althea.2010@live.com
Website/email contact - Marilyn Carlson marilyn@wolflakebaptistchurch.org

Program Coordinator - Pam Etheridge pametheridge@gmail.com
Librarian - Susie Hague kshague521@gmail.com

MONETARY DONATIONS
ARE STILL BE ACCEPTED

FOR THE COMMUNITY
LEARNING CENTER

SEWING MACHINES AND
SUPPLIES

2021 Spring
Challenge is

ON!!
Do you have your “quilts”

completed?
These projects will be

displayed and judged at
the May 25th meeting.

TIPS AND TRICKS

Marilyn Foster - If you wet the back of the needle, the thread will slip
through the eye quicker. (Hand sewing needle and/or sewing machine needle.

Getting to Know You…..
More Back Stories from NNT members

     My first quilt teaching was from Sara Conrad, and over the years I found out my Grandmothers were quilters
(Granny Smith and Great Grandma Laisure, both mother and daughter) and made several wonderful quilts.
Grandmother’s Flower Garden was one and I have that one.
     My father helped set up quilt frames for the gathering in her home. My father knew many quilt patterns because
of helping-learning a lot at the gatherings.
     My Grandma Kimmell also used to quilt, I helped her finish several before she passed on.
                                                                                                            Deb Drake

     My great-great grandmother designed and made quilts. She won a prize in the Indianapolis Star/News Quilt
Contest in 1933. It was an inspiration.  But it wasn’t until I came to Sparta UCC in Kimmel as pastor and I met
Millie Worker (now Banks) as my parishioner.  We talked and she encouraged me to try.  Just before I retired I
came to Noble Nimble Thimbles. I have learned massive amounts from each and every one of you.
                                                                                                            Curryanne Hostetler

MORE STORIES COMING NEXT MONTH! IF YOU HAVEN’T YET SUBMITTED ONE, NOW IS THE
TIME!  (Give your stories to Cathy Holman)


